
 

Thank you for coming to visit today. As you may know, the world is experiencing 

an outbreak of COVID-19 caused by the virus SARS-CoV-2. 

❖ The virus is mainly spread from person-to-person via aerosolized particles from 
people coughing, sneezing or talking.  

❖ Older adults and those with underlying medical conditions are considered high 

risk. 

We take our role in protecting the health of our residents very seriously. 

Before entering our facility, we respectfully ask all visitors confirm: 

□ You are not currently sick. 
▪ You have not had a positive SARS-CoV-2 viral test in the past 10 days 
▪ You have not had symptoms of COVID-19 in the past 10 days 

□ You have not been in close contact in the past 10 days with someone 
who was sick with: 
▪ COVID-19 
▪ Any other respiratory illness 

We are taking extra measures to keep our facility safe. During your time here 

today, we respectfully ask that you: 

□ Clean your hands often by using alcohol-based hand sanitizer or soap 
and water. 

□ Wear a well-fitting facemask while in the facility. 
□ Follow facility’s infection prevention and control policies. 
□ Please reach out to a staff member if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you! 
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